
School Board Meeting:     June 24, 2013 
 
Subject:       2013 School District Census 
         
 
Presenter:       Kim Carlson 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 

Approval of 2013 School District Census. 
 
 

DESCRIPTION: 

 

The School Board approves an updated district census population annually. The census must be 
approved and updated with the Minnesota State Demographers office by July 1 each year. The 
new census population figure for 2013 is 32,105. This is an increase of 158 people from the 2012 
report. This will increase revenue to Community Education by approximately $1,306.  
 
 
The 2013 update was completed according to the same methodology used in previous years and 
was sent to Susan Bower, Minnesota State Demographer to be approved. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Census letter to Minnesota State Demographer 
Census calculation sheet 


